
 PLEASE MOVE vehicles if work 
 was done on your driveway, to 
        allow for re-paving

 PLEASE DRIVE SLOWLY when
        approaching the work crews

 EXPECT DELAYS or diversion 
 in traffic patterns

For more information, contact the Maintenance Director, Mike McCarthy, at 715-0723 or maint@fhcoop.org

REPAIR PAVING WORK TO BEGIN ON THURSDAY, OCT 6
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